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I would like to give my strong support to the cleaning of the Vancouver Lake Recreation Area. The
lake is used by many for water and recreational activities by our growing community. It is our
responsibility to keep our lake clean and free of algae bloom and E. coli while it"s been used by our
community. They pay a parking fee for the use of the park and we have to keep our community safe
always. It"s one place where many families meet for a day out. Please take care of our lake for the
safety and health of our families.


